
 
 

Memo 
To: Board of Trustees  
From:  Lori Kelley, Chair 
Date: June 18, 2024 
Re: Presidential Evaluation Results  
 
 
Following completion of the 2023-2024 Presidential Evaluation by the trustees, the results of the evaluation will 
be provided at the Board meeting for review and approval.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION:  
 
The Board of Trustees approves the President’s 2023-2024 evaluation results.  


